BALLFIELD LIGHTING REPLACEMENT PROGRAM BITTER LAKE PLAYFIELD PROJECT

Seattle Parks and Recreation invites you to participate in a community meeting for the Bitter Lake Playfield Lighting Replacement Project. The Ballfield Lighting Replacement Program is a 6-year design program to replace lighting systems at various playfields throughout the city. The new lighting systems will reduce light spill into neighbouring communities and night skies. Additionally, the new systems will be more energy efficient and provide safe, uniform lighting levels for the users.

At Bitter Lake Playfield new poles, fixtures and electrical control equipment will be installed

Please join us and learn about this investment at Bitter Lake Playfield.

THURSDAY, JULY 12, 2018 6 — 7 PM

BITTER LAKE COMMUNITY CENTER, 13035 LINDEN AVE N., SEATTLE, WA 98133

IF YOU REQUIRE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION OR ACCOMMODATIONS FOR THE MEETING PLEASE CONTACT

Katie.Bang@seattle.gov

c 206-684-9286

www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/bitter-lake-playfield-lighting-replacement





visit us at seattle.gov/parks